
 

 

Science 

 


This half term we will be learning about plants. 
Children will be exploring plants that grow from 

seeds, we will investigate what they need to 
grow and how to grow some plants of our own.

Mathematics


Over the next half term we will be exploring the 
properties of 2D and 3D shapes and finding lines 
of symmetry. We will then learn about fractions 

exploring the whole ½ and ¼. Please keep 
engaging with Timetable Rockstars as this will 

begin to secure their 2,5 and 10 timetables.


Computing

 In our ‘computing services and networks’ topic we
 will be learning how to touch type on a keyboard

   and navigate a computer.

P.S.H.E.

 


We are looking at ‘relate’ over the next few 
weeks. We will learn about our relationships with 
our friends, family and people in the community. 
Children will learn about active listening and how 

to use their own character strengths to help 
them relate to others. 


Music

 Orawa describes a huge river. As pupils listen to
 the music, they will imagine the journey of the
 river through Europe. They will make a huge

 piece of art based on the river’s journey and then,
 borrowing ideas from the composer, invent new
music using vocal chants and body percussion.


 History

 In History this term we will be exploring our
 Monarch, looking at the lives of previous and
 future Kings and Queens. We will be learning
 about Queen Elizabeth I, Queen Victoria and

 King Henry VIII. Children will look at chronology
 to understand that different people are born at

   different times.


English

 In English we will be looking at the book Secret
 Sky Garden, where Fuuni, a little girl, creates a
 secret garden on top of an abandoned high rise
 car park to create some peace within the city.
  We will also be continuing with RWI phonics.


 Design Technology

 This term children be using textiles to make
 puppets. We will research about different types

 of puppets and how they are made, before going
 on to design and make their own. Children will

 learn how to sew using running stitch and
investigate joining material together.


Religious Studies - Come and See

 At the beginning of the term we will be exploring the
 Eucharist, Eucharist means thanksgiving and

 therefore we will use this to explore being thoughtful
 for life, for people and gifts, as this is a vital part of

 our relationships with one another. We will then start
 our Easter topic exploring how we can be self giving

 everyday. The children also take part in daily
 collective worship, this is a time for the children to

          reflect and respond.


Physical Education

 In PE we will be learning athletic skills and taking
 part in yoga. On Tuesday lunchtime KS1 children

 have the opportunity to do dance club with
 myself. Our PE days this term are Monday and

  Wednesday.

 Thank you for your continued

support
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